
 

Back to Church 

 

 

 We are so happy to announce that Cornerstone will be coming back to church 

– in the building - on the weekend of June 6 & 7. Join us for back to church 

weekend and celebrate gathering together again! 

Church will look a little different as we resume meeting in the building. We are 

making the worship experience as safe and sanitized as possible. 

 How Do I Plan to Attend? 

☐ We will be limiting the number of guests in each meeting space to be sure 

social distancing guidelines are followed. This means we need you to make a 

reservation for the service you plan to attend. Register below by letting us 

know which service and the number of people in your family attending with 

you, including children and students. 

☐ Meeting spaces will be filled in this order: Sanctuary floor, Balcony and The 

Loft. Unfortunately, at this time, we won’t be able to give seat choices. 

 What Happens Once I Arrive? 

☐ When you arrive, Greeters will be available to guide you through a 

contactless experience. Our team will be wearing masks and will direct each 

of your steps seamlessly to your seat. At all times, we will assist you in 

maintaining a 6’ safe distance. 

☐  What about masks?  For indoor services, the CDC currently recommends 

wearing masks, but masks will not be required, as the law does not mandate 

them. We understand there are many opinions about wearing masks. There 

will undoubtedly be people with and without masks at these services, so 

please extend grace to one another. 

☐ To maintain a contactless service, greeters will give a friendly smile and a 

wave, no bulletins will be handed out and we will have stations for you to 

drop your offering in (no basket will be passed). 

 What About Children and Students? 

☐ In the short term, in the reintroduction phase, your children and students will 

join you for a family-friendly service.  

☐ Feel free to bring coloring sheets/crayons, tablet/mobile device and 

headphones, etc. for your child to help them have a great time.  



 What Precautions Will Cornerstone be Taking? 

☐ We will be making our meeting spaces as safe, secure and spacious as 

possible prescribed by the CDC guidelines. 

☐ Every chair will be sanitized prior to, and in between, each service.  

☐ We will have hand sanitizer stations available around the church.  

☐ We will have masks available. 

☐ At this time, there will be no food or beverages in the Lobby. 

☐ Extra sanitation will be throughout the building, including the restrooms. 

 What Precautions Can You Help With? 

☐ We encourage all attendees in an at risk age group, or those who have a 

compromised immune system, to worship with us online.  

☐ If you have had any of the following symptoms this week, please worship with 

us online: 

 Fever over 100 degrees 

 Cough or sore throat 

 Shortness of breath 

 Contact with anyone confirmed to have COVID-19 (in the past 14 days) 

 

☐ If you don’t yet feel comfortable gathering in the building, we encourage 

you to stay connected by watching an online service. 

☐ By attending an onsite service, you voluntarily assume all risks related to 

exposure to COVID-19.  

 

 

Click here to make your reservations 

  

 

https://www.itickets.com/events/446359.html

